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Rep. [NAME] Celebrates Bipartisan Infrastructure Law Funding for [Port]
[bookmark: _Hlk100139222]
[DATELINE]— Today, Rep. [NAME] issued the following statement after the Maritime Administration announced $[X] thousand/million for [PORT] through the Port Infrastructure Development Program (PIDP), a discretionary grant program that supports investments in ports and freight infrastructure. 
“The strength of supply chains relies on the efficacy of our ports, which is why today’s funding for [PORT] will be critical to meet the freight transportation needs of [CITY/TOWN] and keep costs down for consumers and businesses alike,” Rep. [NAME] said. “Specifically, the [PROJECT TITLE] will [PROJECT DESCRIPTION]. This project, made possible through the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, will promote economic growth in our community and across the United States by creating jobs, enhancing our supply chain, and reducing the price of goods.”
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